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Staff and office 
- Planted the front flower planter 
- Staff training 

- SharED - Working Across Difference   
- Powers of Attorney, Joint Bank Account & Representation Agreements Workshop. 
- Promoting the Health of Older Canadians 
- Learn & Connect Series on Homelessness-Youth 

- Counselling Team Meeting – healing properties of laughter “theme” at the last meeting 
- Summer holiday schedule being circulated 

 
Finance/Funding 

- United Way Southern Interior application submitted  
- Mental Health, FSW, Enhancement, Community Resource Centre and SharePoint reports 

completed.   
- See finance notes 

 
Seniors  

- Assisting seniors with home owner grant 
- Senior team meetings 
- With the PHO “loosening up” we requested starting the Senior Day Program up again in 

Mid-June.  Saddle Mountain declined. However, The SM Board would support an opening 
for July 1st as long as the BC restart plan is still on track.  The team is planning for a July 
opening 

- Seniors COVID Support group started.  Excellent response with 6 attendees 
 
Counselling 

- FSW posting – one resume, no experience.  Re-posted.  
- FSW and MH postings submitted to UBCO, TRU and Kelowna Counselling College 
- Telephone conversation with ABO contract – service review.  Enquiry re: are there other 

families in the community that could use the extra help. 
- Parenting group postponed due to lack of interest (only one enquiry); may postpone until 

September.  We have also changed the time to 5:30-7. 
- Supporting two families with the purchase of swim passes 
- Wait list as of June 4th   

- FSW – 7 
- Mental Health – 4 
- Addictions – 1 
- Community Support – 2 
- Violence Intervention - 1 
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Programs 

- CrossRoads “Art Walk” – supported by SBO (Jessa) a great success!  Wonderful talent 
- Parent and Tot “drop-in” program winding up for the season 
- Letter from IH inviting child care workers to book vaccination 
- Pre-School winding up.  Very successful!  Lumby “grad” will be June 24th  
- Lumby Preschool and After School Licensing “visit”; all is well with only a few minor items 

to follow-up on 
 
Contracts Updates 
 

- No word on another SD22 meeting 
 

Miscellaneous 
- RDNO Regional Housing Roundtable attended by Val 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, Wendy Gilbert and Dawn Frizzell 


